
Archbishop  to  Announce  Major
Technology  Initiative  for  Catholic
Schools Tuesday
Archbishop  William  E.  Lori  will  be  joined  by  Catholic  school  administrators,
principals,  students,  and  representatives  from  an  industry  leading  technology
manufacturing firm and an innovative curriculum provider for an announcement of a
STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts, and Math) initiative for students of
the Archdiocese’s Catholic schools.

WHAT:
Announcement of major technology initiative for Catholic schools in the

Archdiocese of Baltimore.

WHEN: Tuesday, May 5, 2015 at 10 a.m.

WHERE:
St. Philip Neri Catholic School

6401 S. Orchard Rd. Linthicum, MD 21090
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